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Edison Avenue Bridge at McCoys Creek detour 
 

JACKSONVILLE –  Motorists can expect a detour along Edison Avenue Bridge at McCoys 

Creek as construction to expand lanes on the bridge began September 27.  The detour will start 

on October 17 and remain in place for approximately three months, weather permitting.  

 

Motorists traveling southbound on Cherokee Street will still be able to make a right turn or 

westbound onto Edison Avenue however, motorists wanting to turn left or travel eastbound onto 

Edison Avenue will need to take McDuff Avenue northbound and make a right onto Fitzgerald 

Street eastbound and take a right onto Sunshine Street southbound to reconnect with Edison 

Avenue. Traffic traveling north on Lenox Avenue to Cherokee Street or eastbound on Edison 

Avenue will also be detoured. Please see attached map for detour details. 

 

The Edison Avenue at McCoys Creek Bridge project is expected to be completed in winter 2019. 

 

FDOT hired GDB-US Constructors, Inc. as the contractor to complete this project for $3 million. 

 

For more information about this project, please visit: www.nflroads.com.   
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